
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our ref: LD/MB/cc/Cadet Portal Access 

 

14th April 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Cadet Portal Access 

 

As part of improving the cadet experience, your child can now request access to the Cadet 

Portal hosted on the MOD Website.   

 

This portal is designed to give cadets more control and influence over their progression 

through their cadet career. 

 

Please see the Powerpoint for two presentations which gives more detailed information. 

 

Cadets wishing to access the portal are to read the Portal Access presentation and follow the 

instructions. 

 

The Detachment Commander for purpose of this will be the SSI Sergeant Bew. 

 

This is for current cadets only in Years 9 and 10. 

  

If you have any other queries, please contact Sergeant Bew via the school postbox at: 

postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Ms L Draycott 

Headteacher 

 

 


